Beers||

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

Tony B. Manns
E-Mail: tbmanns@beersmallers.com
LaGrange Office

January 29, 2024

Ms. Rhonda Greene
10130 W. Suder Lane
Campbellsburg, IN 47108

Re: Request to Inspect or Copy a Public Record Filed with LaGrange County on or
about January 24, 2024

Dear Ms. Greene:

Our office represents LaGrange County. Please be advised that we have received a copy
of the above-referenced request filed by you with LaGrange County dated January 24, 2024 and
received on January 24, 2024. A copy of your request is enclosed for your reference.

Please be advised that LaGrange County requires public record requests to be filed on a
form that has been adopted to ensure proper handling of such requests in a consistent and timely
manner. Enclosed please find the form adopted by LaGrange County. If you would like for
LaGrange County to consider your request, please fill out the enclosed form and return it to our
office at:

Beers Mallers, LLP
108 W. Michigan Street,
LaGrange, Indiana, 46761

108 W. Michigan St. | LaGrange, IN 46761
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Sincerely,
BEERS MALLERS, LLP
Tony B. Manns
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